Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Robert McNeill <RMcNeill@concho.com>

Sent: Monday, April 25, 2016 3:33 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD; Barnes, Will
(wbarnes@slo.state.nm.us); Strang, Dana V.; Groves, Amber; Pat Ellis

Subject: Crossman State 25 State 1 - Revised work plan

Attachments: Crossman 25 State #1 (Revised work plan, 4-25-16).pdf

Hello Mike,

Attached is the revised work plan for the Crossman 25 State #1. Revisions were made as per Mr. Bradford Billings e-mail
dated April 1, 2016. On this e-mail, Mr. Bradford Billings stated that he had conversations with Mr. Will Barnes with the
SLO regarding these revisions. If you have any questions, please contact Robert Grubbs at (432) 661-6601 or myself.

Robert McNeill, P. E.
Environmental Manager
COG Operating LLC

One Concho Center

600 West Illinois Avenue
Midland, TX 79701
Office 432.221.0388
Cell 432.638.6470
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